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Kim Kizer 
Texas County & District Retirement System 
 
 On behalf of the SGMP Chapter Nominations & 
Elections Committee, it is my honor to 
CONGRATULATE the following on their election 
victory!!!    
 Leading the Texas Lone Star Capital Chapter 
for 2015-2017 term are: 
  

President Angelia Johnson 
1st Vice President Louis LeDoux, CWP/CWE 
2nd Vice President Theresa Campos, CGMP 
Secretary Donna Diver Flores 
Treasurer  Janet Spies 
Directors  JoAnn Gonzalez 
 Kimberly Bradford-Brown, CMP 
 Megan Hamilton, MBA, CGMP  
   

 I thank all of the newly elected officers and 
directors for their dedication to our Chapter by serving 
on the Board!!  It will be an honor to work with you. 
 On behalf of the entire Chapter, a huge THANK 
YOU and again, CONGRATULATIONS!! 

Partners in Education (PIE) Region V Conference 
March 6-8, 2015 
 
Jim Zukowski, CGMP 
Independent Contract Planner 
 

The Doubletree by Hilton, San Antonio Airport hotel 

was the site of the PIE Conference held March 6-8, 2015.  

Over 100 attendees enjoyed the weekend conference 

packed with a wonderful program agenda and some great 

networking opportunities.  The Region V chapters of SGMP 

have continued to support and execute this conference 

over the years.  The chapters include the Houston Gulf 

Coast Chapter, the North Texas Chapter, the Wild West 

Chapter, the Texas Lone Star Capital Chapter, and the 

Alamo San Antonio Chapter, which hosted the conference.   

The keynote speakers for the conference included 

Donna Rynda, Anne Grady, Donna Johnson, and Melody 

Kebe, CGMP, CMP, who is currently the immediate past 

national president of SGMP.  Concurrent sessions during 

the conference occurred on Saturday with William Sterling, 

DeWayne Greene, our own Kimberly Bradford Brown, 

Veronica Morales, Lydia Starry, and chapter board 

member, Joe Bedsole.   

The trade show allowed conference participants to 
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July 13, 2015 
Community Involvement Activity 

   

We will be serving cooking and serving dinner for the 

guests at the Ronald McDonald House on Monday, 

July 13.  If you would like to help with this fabulous 

event we need donations of food 

items and volunteers to cook and 

serve!  Contact Joe Bedsole 

(Joe@experiencearlington.org) to 

donate or volunteer!  

mailto:joe@experiencearlington.org
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 Much has happened since 

our last newsletter.  We completed a 

very successful Partners In 

Education (PIE) conference in San 

Antonio, awarded scholarships for 

the 2015 National Education 

Conference (NEC) in Minneapolis, 

selected the site of the 2016 PIE, 

and elected a new slate of officers 

for the 2015-2017 TLSCC Board of 

Directors. 

I want to thank all of our committee members 

who volunteer their time to ensure we continue to do the 

work of our chapter and our national organization, 

SGMP.  It took many months of preparation, and 

conference calls, but it all paid off.  We had over 100 

attendees attend the PIE and the educational sessions 

were all well received and the silent auction was a huge 

success.  All chapters in region 5 have to put up seed 

money at the beginning of the conference to help fund 

with the planning.  I am pleased to report that our chapter 

will recoup the seed money plus extra.  So, thank you to 

all attendees, committee workers and especially our 

sponsors--we would not be able to conduct successful 

meetings without their continued support. 

La Torretta Resort and Spa was announced as 

the host for the 2016 PIE at the closing PIE 2015 

breakfast sponsored by La Torretta Resort and 

Spa.  Thank you to TLSCC Education Chair, Theresa 

Campos, CGMP, and our education committee for 

preparing the RFP, soliciting for proposals, and 

reviewing the submitted proposals.  The committee 

submitted their recommendation to the TLSCC board of 

directors for approval within 3 weeks of the start of the 

RFP process -- super short turn-around time.  So mark 

your calendars for PIE 2016 at La Torretta in Lake 

Conroe on 3-5 March 2016.  Thank you also to all of our 

supplier members that submitted proposals--they were 

all very competitive bids. 

Our chapter awarded NEC scholarships to Bob 

Nichols, CGMP; Theresa Campos, CGMP, Janet Spies, 

and Jim Zukowski, CGMP.  We had a delegation of 

some 20 chapter members that represented the Lone 

Star Chapter in Minneapolis from April 27 to  May 1.  For 

additional information on the NEC, visit the national 

website at SGMP.org.  Our scholarship recipients will 

write articles on the NEC for our 2nd quarter newsletter 

issue. 

In April our chapter announced the newly 

elected officers for our 2015-2017 TLSCC Board of 

Directors.  The new leaders are:  Angelia Johnson, 

President; Louis LeDoux, 1st Vice President; Theresa 

Campos, CGMP 2nd Vice President; Donna Flores, 

Secretary; Janet Spies, Treasurer; Kimberly Bradford-

Brown, CGMP Planner-Director; Jo Ann Gonzales, 

Planner-Director; and Megan Hamilton, CGMP Supplier-

Director.  The current and new board will hold a 

transition meeting at the May board meeting.  We will be 

in very good hands with our new leaders when they take 

the helm on 1 July.  I will write more about the current 

board and our turning the reins over to the new board in 

our next, and my final newsletter as president.  Until 

then, take care and have a great spring. 

Thank you for all you do for SGMP. 

Rob Casias, CMP 

  

Robert Casias, CMP 
National Guard Association of Texas 

Get connected to  

government meetings - 

plug into SGMP! 
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Happy Spring SGMPers! 

 I donôt know about you, but the first quarter of this 

year was CRAZY busy for me and the 2nd quarter 

doesnôt look much different!  In addition to a large 

conference coming up in May, I have two nieces and an 

Aunt getting married this summer!  SO...it feels like I am 

in a constant wedding planner mode these days.   

 As a result of my personal insanity, this issue is out 

past the scheduled deadline.  I apologize.  I promise not 

to be tardy with the next (and my final) issue! 

 We just got back from a fabulous conference in 

Minneapolis! There will be lots of information about the 

2015 National Education Conference in the next issueð

so get ready to find out what you missed! 

 As always, we welcome your comments on this 

newsletter.  Any suggestions for making it better and 

more meaningful are appreciated. 

 See you soon! 

 

Onward! 

    Janet Spies 

 

specific instruction in ethics, federal budget and 
appropriations, contracting, travel regulations, RFPs, risk 
management and protocol.  The course is consistent with 
current meeting practices and subscribes to the Ten 
Standards of Professionalism in the SGMP code of 
ethics.  Our own Aileen Ramos participated in the course 
and earned her CGMP designation!  Congratulations 
Aileen! 

If you missed this event, you missed a GREAT 
opportunity for education and networking.  Articles from 
our local scholarship winners will be included in the next 
issue of the newsletter.  
 Start planning now to join us in San Diego, CA 

May 17-19, 2016, at the Town and Country Resort & 

Convention Center.  
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Pictured left to right: 1st row: Janet Spies, Theresa 
Campos, Jim Zukowski, Bob Nichols; 2nd row: Julie 
Dwyer, Holly Marino, Rob Casias; 3rd row: Joe 
Bedsole, Aileen Ramos, Stacy Janecka; 4th row: Jackie 
Ray, Louis LeDoux; top row: Angelia Johnson, Jana 
Ibarra, Kelly Roche, Susan Ruiz. 

Jim Zukowski, CGMP 
Independent Contract Planner 
 

The Texas Lone Star Capital Chapter was well 
represented at the national SGMP conference April 28-30.  
This conference and expo is the biggest annual event in 
the government meetings industry.  The conference 
allowed government professionals from across the 
country come together for on-stop and non-stop 
education, resource, and networking.  The event kicked 
off with the opening of the Expo Hall on Tuesday, April 28 
and culminated with Thursdayôs general session and 
closing reception. 

It is the best opportunity for SGMP members to 
master industry best practices and we each earned up to 
eight education contact hours.  The educational sessions 
covered the nine SGMP core competencies; Education/
Programming, Facilities & Services, Logistics, Financial & 
Contract Management, Technology, Leadership, Ethics, 
Protocol, and Federal, State & Local Travel.    

Prior to the conference, the CGMP certification 
course was offered.  It included three days of training 
concluding with a comprehensive evaluation of the 
material covered during the training.  The CGMP is the 
highest professional designation available specifically for 
government meeting planners and suppliers who deal 
with the government industry.  The course provides 
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interact with over 30 exhibitors, who represented hotels, 

convention and visitor bureaus, off-site parking venues, 

and firms from the local area.  The conference charity was 

the Fisher House Foundation, which is best known for a 

network of comfort homes where military and veteransô 

families can stay at no cost while a loved one is receiving 

medical treatment.  The Brooks Army Medical Center 

(BAMC) Fisher House was the specific Fisher House that 

the conference supported.   

Networking opportunities were plentiful during the 

conference.  The opening night reception was held at the 

newly-relocated Norris Conference Center in San Antonio.  

The reception allowed all attendees to meet other 

conference attendees.  The Saturday night reception was 

an evening on the San Antonio Riverwalk which opened 

with a reception hosted by the Doubletree Emily Morgan 

Hotel, which is located across the street from the Historic 

Alamo Battle Grounds.   

Although the weather was less than cooperative, 

all of the conference attendees enjoyed the program, off-

site events, and the chance to network with SGMP 

members across the Region V arena. 

The Texas Lone Star Capital Chapter will be 

hosting next yearôs PIE Conference at the La Torretta 

Lake Resort & Spa, Lake Conroe, TX. 

Scenes from the 2015 PIE Conference in San Antonio! 


